
 
 

27th October 2002 
Dear Head of Mathematics & Students, 
 

THE ANNUAL SIXTH FORM LECTURE 
 
Once again you are warmly invited to attend the annual sixth form lecture. This year it is to be held on 
WEDNESDAY 13th NOVEMBER, commencing at 2.00 pm*. The venue is LECTURE THEATRE 1 at 
The University Of East Anglia. 

The lecture is to be delivered by  
 

Professor Chris Budd of Bath University,  
 

and is entitled 
 

 
WHAT’S  THE  USE  OF  CHAOS? 

 
 
 
If you would like to attend this lecture, please fill in the reply slip below and return it to me not later than 
11th NOVEMBER 2002. As this is always a very well attended event, an early reply would be very much 
appreciated, so that possible numbers can be accurately estimated well in advance. The lecture will last about 
an hour, and will be followed by a question-and-answer session for those who are able to stay. 
 
[*We would ask all those attending the lecture to be in their seats by 1.50 pm at the latest] 

 
 

Hoping to see you on the day, 

 
Hon. Secretary 

 
P.S.  Remember that all published information about the branch can be found on our section of the national 

MA web site, found at www.m-a.org.uk. We are always interested in new members for the local branch. 
Please either contact the treasurer, Anna Dunlop on 01603 455308, or myself if you or any of your 
colleagues would like to become members. 

 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
We will be attending THE ANNUAL SIXTH FORM LECTURE on WEDNESDAY 13th NOVEMBER 2002 at  The 

University of East Anglia, commencing at 2.00pm. 
 

School ………………………………………………………………  No. of students ………………… 
 
No. of staff attending ……………………..   Signed  ……………………………………………. 
 
E-mail contact address  ……………………………………………….. Fax No. ………………………… 
 
Please return by post to Mr. P. Walker, Highlands, Rectory Road, Haddiscoe, NORWICH, NR14 6PG, or byE-mail. 

Norfolk  Branch 
 
 Admin. Sec. Peter Walker 
 Tel. 01502 678122 
 E-mail  pwalker@tiscali.co.uk 


